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Acceptable Use Agreement –  
Lower School Pupils 
 

 
The text below is the acceptable use agreement for all pupils at Lower School, each pupil 
will be asked to accept it upon first sign-in to the Norwich School IT system: 

This is how we stay safe when we use computers or tablets at Norwich School: 

 I will ask a teacher or suitable adult if I want to use the computers or tablets. 

 I will only use activities that a teacher or suitable adult has told or allowed me to use. 

 I will take care of computers or tablets and any other computer equipment. 

 I will ask for help from a teacher or suitable adult if I am not sure what to do or if I 

think I might have done something wrong. 

 I will tell a teacher or suitable adult if I see something that upsets me on the screen. 

 I know that if I break the rules, I might not be allowed to use a computer or tablet. 

 


	Acceptable Use Agreement –
	Lower School Pupils
	This is how we stay safe when we use computers or tablets at Norwich School:


